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Dear Parents,
We will celebrate Chinese New Year from 6:00 to 7:00 PM on Friday, February 5, 2016. A performance will be presented by all of the Chinese immersion program students from kindergarten to fifth grade. We are requesting that students report to their classroom by 5:45 PM. Students should be picked up by 7:00 PM after the performance from their classroom. Please sign the permission slip below and return to your child’s teacher if you would like for your child to participate in this event. 
We look forward to seeing you on February 5, 2016 to celebrate the Year of Monkey!
Sincerely,
The Chinese Team  


Student’s name: _______________________
I, _______________________________ (parent’s name)
(Please check one of the lines below)

______ give permission
______ do not give permission for my child to participate in the Chinese New Year celebration event from 6:00 to 7:00 PM on Friday, February 5, 2016.
Parent’s signature: ___________________________
Date: _____________________________

